
~6 REGS~ ~a
.'o.

~c "~
Cl ~0c"-

n +»*«+

Docket No. 50-220

UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION I

631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIAe PENNSYLVANIA 19406

6 FFB 1979

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. R. R. Schneider

Vice President
Electric Operations

300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 78-21

This refers to your letter dated January 29, 1979, in response to our
letter dated January 15, 1979.

Thank you for iriforming us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a
subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

J. Brunner, Chief
R ctor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

CC:
T. E.
T. J.
C. L.
E. B.
A. Z.

Lempges, General Superintendent, Nuclear Generation
Perkins, Station Superintendent
Stuart, Operations Supervisor
Thomas, Jr., Esquire
Roisman, Natural Resources Defense Council

79030701OQ



~M~i


